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The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) has issued a media release about the 
launch of its Feedback Report on Audit Quality Indicators (AQIs). This report provides feedback on 
a set of measures that audit firms reported on to the regulator, as well as provides audit committees 
with insights relevant to the appointment, performance, independence and reappointment of the 
auditor. 

To view the Feedback Report, click here. 
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Director: Standards 
 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 
international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 
by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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